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I wish to point out, as a producer of rooftop solar power, that recognition should be given 
to  those of us who have considered the impact that production of coal based energy 
production has on our environment and gone to the extent of installing rooftop solar for 
clean, low impact energy production. I request that a fair rebate price be set for solar 
produced power instead of we producers being robbed by the energy companies who resell 
such energy at an inflated price to benefit themselves. 
 
 

 


